Pontesbury Parish Paths Partnership group — report

The Pontesbury P3 have continued to work whenever possible over the last 12 months and when
Covid/Council restrictions have allowed, even if we have only been permitted to work in pairs. Rest
assured the P3 group are keen to get back to work and continue maintaining our network of local
footpaths as soon as is permissable.



